At the Wednesday, October 29" work session, Dr. Williams presented two new alternatives to the board
(Option E and F). At this time, the board has asked Dr. Williams to provide them with more in-depth
information on the two new options. Here are the options.

Option E — Close North Dearborn: Realign Bright Elementary and Sunman Elementary to K-5 buildings:
realign the Intermediate School to K-5 from North Dearborn, plus the corporation 6" grade.

Option F — Set maximum class sizes at all three (3 elementary schools) to:

a. 25-1Grades K-2
b. 30-1 Grades 3-4

These are the two options that the board is looking at currently. This is not a definitive that it will be
one of these two options. The board may be given other options to consider, the two options above
are the ones that they are currently reviewing.

The school board meeting for November has been moved to the third Thursday, November 20" at 7:00
p.m. in the Performing Arts Center at East Central High School.



